

After 18 months, it is wonderful to open the library doors to all pupils this week!

We are really looking forward to getting to know everyone in person once again and to those of you who are new to St Faith's, please do visit the library if you are able to do so.

We hope these reminders of the services we offer and how the library operates will be useful reminders.

With best wishes,

Miss Kate Johnson & Mrs Sharon Warren



## **OPENING HOURS**

08.30 - 16.30

Monday - Friday

## **BREAK TIMES**

We will be operating a bubble group system for Years 3-8 at break times. Full details will be published in next weeks newsletter.

## AFTER SCHOOL

Library activities for Years 3—8 begin on Monday 20th September.

We currently offer four activities each week, so do discuss these with your bookworms at home!

- All pupils will visit the library each week either with their Tutor or English Teacher.
- Pupils may borrow 1-2 books at a time and these will be stamped out for two weeks. Books can of course be reissued beyond this time.
- Pupils can also use their break times to return and borrow books.
- Updated reading lists and recommendations will be uploaded to Teams, but do contact Miss Johnson if you would like any advice or personalised recommendations kljohnson@stfaiths.co.uk
- Overdue notices will initially be sent to Tutors each half term. Parents will be notified of lengthy overdue books prior to the end of each term.

## **EVENTS**

13th September Roald Dahl Story Day

15th September International Dot Day



